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30 June 2017 
 
 

SUBJECT SELECTION INFORMATION YEAR 9 ~ 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
Throughout Semester 2 of this year, a process will be in place to assist your son/daughter to choose their two 
elective subjects for Year 9 in 2018. Whilst the electives chosen may continue into Year 10-2019 it should be 
noted that we currently offer alternative pathways of learning for the electives in Year 10. More information will 
be sent to you in 2018 about the available electives for Year 10-2019. As indicated below a booklet that contains 
information about all the courses that are studied in Stage 5 has been distributed to your son/daughter to assist 
with this selection. 
 
The timeline of events and deadlines for this process is outlined below. 
 
20 July to 24 August 2017 Subject Selection Seminars during Learning Enrichment (Periods 5 and 6 at 

Schofields) - Booklets distributed. 
 
24 August 2017 Subject Selection Submission Details Distributed 
 
24 August to 8 September 2017 Interview times available for those needing personal help/advice at Schofields Campus 

These appointments are available on request. Phone Ms Refalo (Assistant Principal) or 
Mrs Swift (Leader of Learning Stage) for a suitable time. 

 
8 September 2017 Forms submission deadline – to Schofields Campus 

As places in classes for some subject are in high demand it is important that forms are 
received by this deadline. 

 
15 September 2017 Confirmation of selections provided to students 
 
Students in Years 9 and 10 have the freedom to study courses that they enjoy and are good at. It is not 
recommended that students be concerned about what their friends are choosing. Generally courses are two year 
courses and it would not be wise to be in a course they don’t enjoy simply because of their friend’s choice. 
 
Students should make their choices based on those available as outlined in the booklet NOT based on what may or 
may not have run as a class in previous years. Classes for 2018 are determined by student demand and availability 
of resources and this changes from year to year. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact Ms Refalo, Mrs Swift or Miss Gardiner for more information on 92087200. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
   
 
Ms Mary Refalo Mrs Amanda Swift 
Assistant Principal Leader of Learning – Stage 4 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 

REQUEST FOR INTERVIEW TO DISCUSS ELECTIVE CHOICES FOR YEAR 9 ~ 2018  
 
Please return this slip to Ms Refalo via the office at Schofields if you wish to request an interview to discuss 
the electives choices for Year 9 ~ 2018. 
 
Name: ___________________________________ Student’s name: _____________________________ 

Parent / Caregiver contact number: ___________________________________ 


